
The Alaska Department of Transportation & Public 
Facilities (DOT&PF), in cooperation with the Alaskan 
Region of the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA), is 
proposing to rehabilitate the Haines Airport.

The purpose of the project is to extend the service 
life of the Haines Airport, improve safety for 
aircraft operations and taxiing, improve airport 
access, and improve drainage. 

Some Things Have Changed:
Snow Removal Equipment Building (SREB) is 
relocating from the previously proposed 
location near Taxiway A to Lot 13, next to the 
apron.

Environmental Document: The class of 
action has changed from an Environmental 
Assessment to a Categorical Exclusion.

For more details, visit: 
https://alaska.gov/go/11ww
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Why were these changes made?
The SREB location was adjusted to 
minimize impacts on wetlands and nearby 
water bodies.

The reduction in the environmental 
document classification is due to the 
decreased impacts from the new SREB 
location.
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